
 
 
 
 
 

Piggyback Publication Notice 
 
 
 

The Person County Board of Commissioners will consider a waiver of competitive 
bidding under G.S. 143-129(g) at its regular meeting on July 18, 2016 for the purchase 
of a 911 Computer Aided Dispatch (CAD) system from SunGard Public Sector, LLC, 
the seller having agreed to extend to Person County the same or more favorable prices 
and terms set forth in its contract with Johnson County, Missouri entered into on July 
25, 2015. For additional information, contact Douglas Young, Emergency Services 
Director at 336-599-3136 or in person at 216 Barden Street, Roxboro, North Carolina, 
27573 or via email at dyoung@personcounty.net. 
 
 

Brenda B. Reaves 
Clerk to the Board 


